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Honorable Langhorne M. Bond
Administrator

Federal Aviation Administration SAFETY RECOMMENDAT ION(S)
Washington, D.C. 20591 An7O=52

Data obtained during the investigation of service problems of all model
DC-10 aireraft indicate that structural damage in the forin of eracks and buckles
may develop in engine pylon spar webs whenever an engine fails in a catastrophic
manner. Failures involving significant imbalance conditions and severe side loads
are especially suspected of precipitating such damage, Accordingly, the National
Transportation Safety Board recommends that the Federal Aviation Administra-
tion:

Issue a Maintenance Alert Bulletin to U.8, certificated air
carriers, and notify States that have regulatory responsibilities
over foreign air carriers operating DC-10 aireraft, to require
appropriate structural inspeections of the engine pylons following
engine failures involving significant imbalance conditions or
severe side loads. (Class I, Urgent Action) (A~79-532)

KING, Chairman, DRIVER, Vice Chairman, McADAMS and GOLDMAN, Members
all econcurred with the above recommendation,

James B.
Chairm:
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